

15 May 2019

Dear H. Rogers,

Official Information Request

Thank you for your e-mail dated 8 February 2019 requesting information on "Police policy and police guidelines in place when recording a video statement to a police phone from a complainant and uploaded using the evidence.com system."

Your request has been considered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982 and I enclose the following information:

- Attached are the Terms and Conditions within which Axon and Police work together.
- Attached is the aide memoire provided to all Frontline Officers once they've received full training in taking Victim Video Statements with their Police phones. This is to ensure all evidence regulations are met and the correct process is followed.

If you have any questions, you may contact Acting Superintendent Bronwyn Marshall, Safer Whanau Business Lead, at Bronwyn.Marshall@police.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Bronwyn Marshall Acting Superintendent

Safer Whānau